
The Alumnae held a 100th Anniversary Tea on September 19, 2015 

as part of the 100 year Celebration of the S.J.S.N.A.A. 

This presentation contains pages published in the Alumnae newsletter 

plus pictures taken during the afternoon Tea. 









“Alumnae Tea Bags” 

The Guest Book



REUNION TEA 

HELD AT CENTRAL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

THIS PLAQUE WAS PRESENTED TO THE CHOIR

FOR THEIR CONTRIBUTION TO THE ST.  JOSEPH’S HEALTHCARE 

BUILDING FUND CAMPAIGN IN 1986 

THE CHURCH CHOIR PERFORMED TO A FULL HOUSE

INCLUDING Sr. ANN MARSHALL AND Sr. JOAN O’SULLIVAN




















